Dear members,

| hope this letter finds you well. It is with a very heavy heart that we must
announce that our beloved CALE will be closing in mid October 2024. After 75
years of service to our community, we have made the difficult decision to cease
operations. Our last event here will be on October 22nd.

This decision was not made lightly. Over the years, the center has been a place of
connection, support, and enrichment for countless seniors. We are immensely
proud of the programs and friendships that have flourished here.

We understand how much it means to our community and are committed to
assisting all members in transitioning to alternative resources and programs.

We encourage you to visit a senior center right here in Hewlett.

New Horizon
1490 Broadway
Hewlett, NY
516-374-2670

They have ample parking, bus service, and it is free to join. Ask for Kathy Schmitt,
the Director, and tell her you are a member of CALE. I'm sure you will feel very
welcome there.

Thank you for being a part of our community. Your involvement has made a lasting
impact, and we will cherish the memories created over the years.

With gratitude,
Linda Tolkin, Executive Director
& The Board of Directors

The Center for Adult Life Enrichment (CALE)
37 East Rockaway Road, Hewlett, NY 11557



